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Diary Dates 
 

Monday 10th July 

 

The Gregory the 

Great Cup U11 5-a-

side 

 

5pm- New Intake 

Parent Meeting 

 

5.45pm-Y5 Parent 

meeting about high 

school applications 

 

Tuesday and 

Wednesday 11th and 

12th July  

Training Days  

School closed to 

pupils 

 

Thursday 14th July 

2.30pm-Musical 

extravaganza 

 

Friday 14th July 

Y5 performing at 

The Big Samba 

 

Reception visit to 

Tropical World and 

Roundhay Park 

 

Tuesday 18th July 

Year 6 Leavers 

Production for 

parents of Y6 pupils 

 

Thursday 20th July 

Come Dine With Me 

 

Monday 24th July 

10am 

10.00am Year 6 

Leavers Mass 

 

Tuesday 25th July  

1.00pm School closes 

for pupils in  

years Rec to Year 5 

 

1.20pm- Guard of 

Honour for Year 6 

Leavers 

 

 

 



 

 

Year 1 delivered a Collective Worship to the whole school about the miracles of 

Jesus. In their Collective Worship, they spoke about miracles and how Jesus 

performed many miracles. Then they retold the story of how Jesus calmed the 

storm which some children acted out. The message of their Collective Worship 

was that if we have faith in God and trust him, everything will be alright in 

the end. It was a lovely reminder that we need to place our faith and trust in 

God, even if things seem tough or are not going to plan as we need to 

remember, “This too shall pass.” 

The children finished their Collective Worship with the song, ‘I can see clearly 

now’. The children sang beautifully and everyone delivered their lines 

confidently and clearly so that the message was heard by everyone. 

Well done Year 1. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

More photographs from Year 1’s Collective Worship 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception 1 - Classroom Kitchen Visit 

How do you tempt children to prepare and eat seven different fruits...invite Miss 

Gilbey from Classroom Kitchen to make fruity ice-cream sundaes!  The children tasted 

all the fruits and said their sundaes were delicious. What a lovely, lovely learning 

experience this week! Lots of children are now very efficient at using the bridge 

method to chop their fruit.  

Well done everyone-the fruity ice-cream sundaes look delicious! 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Sports Day 

Reception Sports Day 

Reception had a wonderful first Sports Day this week. They 

had practised lots of sports skills throughout the term and 

were very well prepared for their team activities. It was so 

lovely to hear parents cheering for all the children in their 

races...what a great sense of community spirit!  The children 

showed lots of determination and resilience and joined in to 

congratulate the winning red team. A special thank you to 

Mr Wales who led PE lessons over the year and organised 

and prepared the Sports Day event. 
 



 
                                                                                                                               Reception Sports Day continued  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Key Stage 1 Sports Day 

Year 1, Year 1/2 and Year 2 had a fantastic afternoon in 

their Sports Day. All the children put in a fantastic effort 

and showed wonderful sportsmanship towards each 

other. 

Well done to the Blue Team who scored 98 points making 

them the overall winning team! 
 



 

 

On Monday, some of our KS2 pupils were selected to take part in a cross-country 

competition at Cardinal Heenan against other schools from the city. The children did not 

let the weather dampen their spirits and really enjoyed their day out. Despite some finding 

the distance and conditions difficult, everyone was able to complete the event and even 

took part in a fun run later in the afternoon! Well done everyone. 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday, some of our pupils represented our school at the city-wide finals for 

dodgeball. The team did our school proud with their sportsmanship and the skills 

they displayed. The team supported each other when things looked difficult and 

were gracious when things were going well. They managed to finish 3rd in the 

whole of Leeds, which is a fantastic achievement for everyone involved. Well done 

everyone!  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday, 

our Year 5/6 

Girls Netball 

team took 

part in the 

finals of the 

Bishop Roche 

Tournament. 

This was the 

girls' second 

tournament 

where they 

have played 

as a team 

together  

and the 

improvement 

was clear to 

see. The girls 

played even 

better than 

the previous 

tournament 

and have 

worked hard 

in their own 

time to work 

on their 

passing, 

movement 

and finishing. 

The girls 

managed to 

win their 

games against 

Holy Family, 

St Joseph's 

Hunslet and 

St Francis. 

The girls 

finished 3rd in 

their 

tournament. 

Well done 

girls! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Wonderful ‘Stars of the Week’   
3rd-7th July 2023 

Class 
Star of the 

week Reason for award 
Reception 1 
Miss Horkan 

Joel For great teamwork during Sports Day. 

Reception 2 
Miss Kemp 

Teddy-Cooper For continuing his Maths learning in provision. 

Year 1 
Miss Kirk 

Edward 
For his wonderful effort and determination to take part in our 

collective worship, even though he was feeling nervous. 

Scarlett H 
For working hard, being a wonderful role model and showing she is 

ready for Year 2. 

Year 1/2 
Mrs Child 

Ivy For her hard work and her independent writing.  

Larry For beautiful handwriting and his independent writing. 

Year 2 
Mrs Kilvington 

 Whole Class  For great perseverance, teamwork and sportsmanship in Sports Day. 

Year 3 
Mr Herron 

Oakley For his perseverance and resilience throughout our assessment week 

Bang For her positive attitude and resilience. 

Year 4 
Miss Moore 

Keyla 
For making great contribution in our science experiment and for 

representing school in cross country. 

Owami 
For contributing in lessons and for representing school in cross 

country. 

Year 4/5 
Mr Goodall 

Joe For showing sportsmanship during break times and lunchtimes.  

Scarlett 
For a big improvement in her focus during lessons and joining in class 

discussions.  

Year 5/6 
Mr Doyle 

Miss Guy 

Zviko For being an always child and giving her best in everything she does. 

Isaac For being a kind and thoughtful member of our class. 

Year 6 
Miss Oxley 

Jayden For showing kindness and support to others. 

Denzel 
For contributing to class discussions including at his transition day 

to Corpus College. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 took part in the 

Leeds City Skipping 

Competition this week. 

They scored gold in 

both group events and 

picked up an array of 

bronze, silver and gold 

certificates in the 

individual skips. 

All children represented 

the school beautifully 

and were praised by 

the skipping school for 

their impeccable 

manners. 
 



 

Achievements outside of school 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teddy sent us this picture of him 

at a football gala that he 

entered at the weekend.  

Congratulations to Teddy as he 

was a winner! 

Well done Teddy. 

Milania was very excited to share her news 

about being awarded a medal for her ballet 

dancing.  She was keen to tell us it is her 

third medal for dancing.  Congratulations 

Milania! 

Milania, your lovely smile shows how 

happy you were to receive your medal. 



 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Have a lovely weekend  

and best wishes for the week ahead!! 

God Bless 

From Mrs Walsh 

and the team at 

Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School 

 

 


